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.... _ovembe_ 26, 1974

Dr. Edward L. Towle
Presiden£
Island Resources Foundation, Inc.
Lagoon Marina
Red Hook (P.O. Box 4187}
St. Thomas, U.S. Virgin Islands 00801

Dear Dr. Towle_

Thank you for your letter of November 16,
addressed to Mr. Willens. Mr. Willens is at present
in Saipanp however, and _7ili not be returning to the
United States until just before Christmas.

have passed on to Mr. Rounsaville the
greetings extended to him by Mr. Meunier.

Sincerely,

Susan Shilling
Secretary to
_. Howard P. Willens


